The skating past year has been a very disjointed year of stopping and starting with the COVID 19 level restrictions. However, this presented us with the opportunity to invest into our Learn to Skate program.
However we were able to hold our annual Christmas Show Skate where the Learn to Skater skaters performed in a group skate. The Learn to Skate classes remain to run on Saturday morning attracting a heathy number of new and returning skaters. Term two ended with a mini show the Learn to Skaters debuted in. This gave many young skaters a taste of skating in front of an audience and something for the beginner's to be inspired by. 
The 2021 Area Championships was held in Nelson where our beginner skaters experienced their first competition. The Nelson skaters did extremely well, taking out all the placings in the component categories. The competitive skaters also placed and qualified for the National Championships in July. 
There will be a team of two representing Nelson at the National Championships in Whanganui.
